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743 UNIVERSITY STREET

Montreal, October 8th, 1921.

Sir Arthur Currie,G.C.H.5., 
Principal, 

McGill University, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Sir Arthur,
The Alumni Associations of the four Theological Colleges affiliated with McGill University 

have prepared a programme for Friday, the 14th of October in connection with the MeSi11 Centenary. The 
important item of the programme is the discussion 
in our Diocesan College Convocation Hall concerning 
the relations which should obtain between the University 
and the Theological Colleges.

The Conference opens at 10.30 a.m. The first paper will be by the Rev. Dr. Fraser, 
Principal of the Presbyterian College, on” "'he Place 
of the mheological College in the University”, 
the second paper by Dr. Adams, Vice-Principal of the 
University, on ”The place of the University in the 
theological College.” We shall take it as a great 
compliment if, in the midst of your multiplicity 
of engagements, you can make it convenient to be 
present at these Conferences.

and

luncheon will be served at 1.15p.m. 
in the David Morris Hall of the Presbyterian College. 
You will, of course, receive a cordial welcome if 
you can find time to be present at this luncheon.

I enclose herewith a copy of
our Programme.

I remain,
Very faithfully yours,
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